
CORY BROWN PROMOTED TO MORTGAGE LOAN ADVISOR 

January 5, 2021 – Cory Brown has been promoted to Mortgage Loan Advisor 

at Interra Credit Union, Todd Potter, Senior Vice President of Mortgage 

Services, announced recently. Brown will serve and assist members in 

LaGrange with their various needs regarding residential loans including first-

time home buying and mortgage refinancing.   

“Interra is community-minded where we stay committed to putting members 

first,” stated Brown. “I look forward to providing individuals in the LaGrange 

community with the best financial services tailored to their needs,” he added. 

Brown began his career at Interra in 2019 as a Consumer Loan Underwriter. 

Prior to joining Interra, he gained financial experience as a mortgage and 

consumer lender. “I enjoy working with people and helping them fulfill their financial goals,” said Brown. 

Originally from LaGrange, Indiana, Brown is a graduate from Lakeland High School. After graduating from 

Wallace State Community College in Hanceville, Alabama, he returned to the Hoosier state. He currently 

resides in Shipshewana, Indiana with his wife, Melinda, and two sons. “LaGrange County is home for me, 

and I am passionate about serving in my community,” Brown concluded.  

Interra, headquartered in Goshen, was charted in 1932 and has assets of $1.3 billion. The credit 

union’s field of membership spans 18 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 300 full and part -

time employees serving nearly 85,000 members. Interra currently operates 15 offices in Elkhart, 

Kosciusko, LaGrange, Marshall and Noble counties in Indiana. A 16 th office is set to open in LaGrange 

in early 2021. Interra also serves its members with a suite of robust electronic services at 

interracu.com. 

# 

For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President of Marketing 
meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159 
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